
From: James Dugdale

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 5:31 AM
To; Indra Winquest <lSW@ivgid.org>
Subject: Termination of IVGID Recreation Center Expansion Project

below. If you have time available, I'd like to meet with you on Friday morning. Sincerely, Jim
*#*******#***♦♦♦**♦*»****************

Indra, please see my note
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Incline Village General Improvement District
Attn: Indra \A/inque$t, District General Manager
893 Southwood Blvd.
Incline Village, NV 89450

re: Termination of the GRANT AGREEMENT FOR DESIGN AND PRECONSTRUCTION SERVICES FOR THE RECREATION
CENTER EXPANSION PROJECT, Dated July 28, 2022

Dear Indra;

Thank you for your time, efforts, and dedication as we worked together on the potential expansion of the IVGID
recreation. Unfortunately, this project iwill not be moving forward.

Pursuant to Section 6 of the Grant Agreement for Design and Preconstruction Services for the Recreation Center
Expansion Project and on behalf of the Dave and Cheryl Duffield Foundation, I am providing written notice o
termination. I will work with you to fulfill the Foundation's obligations pursuant to that agreement as it ,s brought
closure.

It has been a pleasure to get to know you, and to work with you and your team.

Sincerely,

Jim Dugdale Executive Director
Dave and Cheryl Duffield Foundation
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Jim Dugdale
Executive Director

Dave & Cheryl Duffield Foundation
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